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Greetings from FATA Development Programme! 


International Women’s Day is an opportunity to think about the progress made in the implementation of cultural policies related to human rights and gender equality. It is also an opportunity to give shape to our dreams for a better future for the future generations of women and men.


With immense pleasure we would like to share that GIZ FDP is celebrating International Women's Day on Tuesday March 8, 2022 in collaboration with Commission on Status of Women KP -KPSCW. 

GIZ FDP cordially invites you to its Celebration of International Women’s Day, which will be held on Tuesday March 8th, 2022 in PC Peshawar at 9: 30 am. 

 
        Please mark your calendar and celebrate with us on March 8th
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